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Not so much in the diary this time – half term is often quieter and I was on holiday for two weeks. 

 

22 May 2015 

Meeting with Richard Quallington and Roger Britton around review of the Chair and of Voices.  

28 May 2015 

Meeting with John Taylor, Community hwb 

1 June 2015 

CPD event for Safeguarding Children Leads 

2 June 2015  

Meeting with Doug Chaplin (Board Member) regarding the Small Charities Event at County Hall 

4 June 

Tender evaluation meeting 

6th – 21st June  

Holiday in Franche-Comté region of France 

23 June 2015 

Meeting with Alan Courtney and Richard Quallington about Accountable Body  

 


